
 
PLUMAS LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given by the Local Agency Formation Commission that a public hearing will be held on 
June 12, 2023 at 10:00 AM in the Plumas County Board of Supervisors’ Chambers 520 Main Street, 
Quincy, California, regarding the following: 
 
The Commission will consider adoption of the Final 2023-2024 budget.  Any person may be heard 
regarding the increase, decrease, or omission of any item from the budget or for the inclusion of 
additional items.  The proposed budget document will be available for review 5 days prior to the hearing 
on the Plumas LAFCO webpage and at the Plumas County Planning Dept., 555 Main St. Quincy, CA.  
 
Please call or email LAFCo staff at (530) 283-7069 or Jennifer@pcateam.com  for more information or 
visit the LAFCO webpage at www.plumaslafco.org   to review the Executive Officer’s report. 
 
LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 
JENNIFER STEPHENSON, EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 


